
Dear Parent and Carer community,

This year will be Ranford Primary’s 25th Anniversary! This is a special celebration, and we intend to highlight the rich history Ranford has established since opening in 1999.
To commemorate this occasion, we will be transforming the Undercover Area into a magical timeline where all students (even those from long ago) are invited to come and relive memories and create new ones. 

If you are a former student, or know someone who attended Ranford Primary, please inform them about our upcoming celebration. This event will take place before our Celebrating Teaching and Learning Evening, a tradition that has occurred since the school opened. After viewing the timeline display, we invite our community to explore the outstanding work our students have been doing in their classrooms.

Details
Day and Date: Tuesday 3rd September
Time: 4.00-5.30pm in the Undercover Area
           5.30-7.00pm Celebrating Teaching and Learning

We look forward to sharing the magic with you all.
